
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
Wednesday, February 8,  2023 

School Hours: 7:45 AM-2:35 PM ​ ​ ​ Office Hours: 7:00 AM-3:30 PM 
 
Daily Introduction:  Good morning, staff and students.  Here at CMS we are true CAVS because we…. 
Choose Kindness 
Accept Responsibility 
Value Safety 
Show Respect 
 
Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Cavalier Club 
The Calligraphy Club for 6th/7th grade students will be THursday, February 9th.  We will call your name at the 
end of the day if your parent already signed you up.  
 
Save the Date - Upcoming PTO Event 
The Corunna Middle School PTO is organizing a fun event for students called Beat the Winter Blues Bash.  
This activity night event will be on Thursday, February 23 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. and will cost $5 per student.  
This event is open to all 4th-7th grade CMS students and will consist of many fun games and activities (limbo, 
photo station, coconut bowling, dodgeball, face painting, karaoke, etc.).  A permission slip and an opportunity 
to volunteer to help at the event or donate items will be coming out soon! 
 
Save a Heart Campaign 
We will be wearing red on Tuesday, February 14 and will be accepting donations that will be given to the 
Congenital Heart Center at the University of Michigan Health C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital.  
 
Donations will be accepted February 6-14.  For every donation, students will receive a paper heart with their 
name that will be displayed in the school.  For a $5.00 donation, students will receive a rubber bracelet.  For a 
$10.00 donation, students will receive a rubber bracelet and a string backpack.  If you would like to learn more, 
please visit https://umsaveaheart.med.umich.edu/about.  
 
Mother Son Dance 
This year’s annual Mother Son Dance will be held on February 28, 2023, at Corunna Middle School from 
6:00-7:30 p.m. with the theme “Under the Big Top!”  This is a pre-registration event only so be sure to get your 
tickets by Friday, February 24, 2023.  The cost is $17 per couple with an additional $6 charge for each 
additional son.  This event is open to students in grades preschool through 8th grade.  Please contact 
989-743-6338 with questions or see the link to the flyer.  Mother Son Dance 2023 
 
“NO PEANUTS PLEASE” 
Our amazing student population will include more than one student with a life threatening peanut allergy.  We 
are asking you to start thinking now about snacks and lunch items that you can send to school that do not 
include peanuts.  Attached you will find a PDF with ideas.  Our breakfast and lunch menu will be peanut free.  
Each room in the building will have specific protocols to follow and they may be different.  One way to help is 
to have your child brush their teeth and wash their hands AFTER they eat breakfast before coming to 
school.   No Peanuts Please  ​ Peanut Free Snack Suggestions 
 
 

 

https://umsaveaheart.med.umich.edu/about
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SLu0NS42mAfvlf9cT28hCI7LiaisFjEo/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SMEnglARdbqystyEKCg9LJ778DFfbsPZtbdcCOBsrwA/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YVWbfjVoOzU5i48KGr2PB7cyRIcXkmscTC4W9nB2pMU/edit

